STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL
Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051

Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov
www.ct.gov/csc

May 2, 2018

Matk Robetts

QC Development
P.O. Box 916
Storrs, CT 06268

RE: EM-CING-059T-180403 — New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC (AT&T) notice of intent to
modify an existing telecommunications facility located at 1294 Pleasant Valley Road North,
Groton, Connecticut.

" Dear Mr. Robetts:

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your email cortespondence dated May 1, 2018
requesting withdrawal of the above-referenced exempt modification. The Council hereby
acknowledges your request to withdraw the exempt modification.

The Council declares this exempt modification to no longer be pending before this agency.
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Council office.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,

Melanie A. Bachman
Executive Director

MAB/CMW/mt

c:  The Honorable Patrice Granatosky, Mayor, Town of Groton
John Burt, Town Managet, Town of Groton
Jonathan J. Reiner, AICP, Director of Planning, Town of Groton
JFM Enterprises LLC, property owner
SBA, tower owner
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From: Mark Roberts [mailto:mark.roberts@qcdevelopment.net]

Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2018 7:09 PM

To: CSC-DL Siting Council

Subject: RE: Incomplete - EM-CING-059T-180403 - Pleasant Valley Rd.
Importance: High

Hello Christina — I heard back from AT&T that they wish to withdraw this Exempt Mod notification — the
Scope of Work is no longer requried, for reasons unrelated to the incompleteness determination.

What do I need to do to accomplish this?
Thanks
Mark Roberts

QC Development
860-670-9068



